Diatta, YaYa I(.CI~StPau|)

From; Darlene Blossom <dblossom49@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 2:04 PM

To: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1200 Rice Street, File #14-190098

I do not think the Board of Zoning Appeals should have granted variances from the sign code requirements for
this property, as the sign does not fit in with a neighborhood that has a lot of residential housing. It appears
this sign would dwarf any other signage on Rice Street.

I would fully agree with the recomendations of the District 6 Planning Council to appeal this decision.
Thank you,

Darlene Blossom

1189 Park Street

St. Paul, MN 55117

Home Phone: 651-488-5943
Work Phone: 651-294-0723




